
REMEMBERING

John Hills
February 22, 1944 - September 18, 2013

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Rob and Pam Weaver

Relation: friends and ex-navy buddy

Caroline...very sorry to hear about Johns passing...he was a good navy buddy...we thoroughly

enjoyed babysitting bunker(cat) many years ago. Had a good time in Borden when I was on

course...will remember him with fondest memories. take care. our love Rob and Pam


